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12th March 2018                                                                                                 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Inclusion Week at Meadowside 

 

The children and staff at Meadowside will be taking part in activities to 

learn about and celebrate ‘Inclusion’ during the week commencing 

26th March 2018.  

 

Each year group has a book to focus their learning on and work produced 

during Inclusion Week will be displayed around school.    

 

Children from Y1 – Y6 will be creating something to ‘sell’ as an Enterprise 

Activity, during Parent Class visits.    Products made by the children will be sold 

by the School Council on Tuesday 3rd April – more details of this will follow.  

 

On Wednesday 28th March we will ‘Light it up blue’ to raise awareness of 

Autism and the work of the National Autistic Society.     The children can 

come to school wearing blue – for £1 donation.    During the day, they will 

take part in a walk around school – organised by our PE lead teacher, Mrs 

Toner and Miss Hackney.  

 

Buttercups Class will be taking part in learning activities alongside children 

from Foxwood School.   

 

All monies raised during Inclusion Week will be donated to The Children’s 

Adventure Farm Trust (CAFT) – a charity which provides Fun Days and Holidays 

for disadvantaged children from around the North West.   Meadowside have 

been involved with CAFT for over 10 years and are proud to be able to raise 

money and support the work they do.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J Worrall  

SENCO & Buttercups Teacher.  
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